
Number 3 is the correct answer choice. 
 
If you pull the same tractor twice in two classes you can only win 2 trophies or 
certificates.  
 
It has taken me all winter to come up with a question to stump some of you. I’m 
impressed that you all know our rules so well. This one is a little confusing. I 
think our rules are more flexible than some others, in this situation. Here is the 
best way I know to explain it. 
One person can pull the same tractor twice in a class. The first pull is for trophy 
or certificate. The second pull is for exhibition only.  
Not many pullers do this, but sometimes it’s worth the extra pull fee to test and 
tune. Some of us just like to pull as many times as we can. (We only get to play 
with our toy tractors a couple of times a month for about 8 months. I personally 
need all the practice I can get.) We have one of the few sports that you don’t get 
to practice or qualify before a competition. 
It is more common to see the same tractor pulled by two different people in a 
class. Both of their pulls are for trophy or certificate. We do this because we 
think the odds that they weigh and drive the same are slim. Another reason is 
that we don’t pull for points. Some clubs that let you pull for points don’t allow it. 
That is because they give the points to the tractor not the puller. 
I think it works out good for us. We have some family members that share 
tractors.  
 
Click the arrow at top of screen to go back. 


